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Dear Warren:-

F. J. Shepherd, James Bell, and Geo~ge Armstrong of Montreal 

are good progressive surgeons. You would not get anything out of 

Roddick, as he has almost retired from surgical work, but the three 

men I mention are active and good. In Toronto I. H. Oameron, the 

professor of surgery in Toronto University is a very capable fellow, 

and might be induced, though he is not a pr~lific writer. Peters 

is a fellow coming very much to the front in Toronto, and he might 

give you something. 

I am glad to hear of your scheme. Of course I will say nothing 

about it. 

Sincerely yours, 

Wm. Osler. 


